9/2 Bd Workshop
Cal-AM
Deadline: 8/26/09 by 12 noon

T have lived in the Carmel Valley for 20 years, all of them under the threat of water rationing because a
few fishermen want to preserve a non-endangered fish so they can have fun catching them. I believe it is
high time to take a stand and say enough is enough. I believe people and their property investments
outweigh those few fishermen. Therefore, I would urge the Board to concentrate on demanding that new
water sources be established before any further restrictions are imposed on Cal-Am and tell those
“fishermen to look elsewhere for fulfillment of their sport.

- Allen F. Woodhour
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